
 

The Flynn Launches a New Campaign to Give Free Tickets to 

Teachers, Anyone Can Nominate a Local Educator 

BURLINGTON, VT — The Flynn is excited to announce a new campaign for educators: Treat Our 

Teachers, a community program that gives teachers free tickets to shows at the Flynn. Anyone 

can nominate a teacher of their choice to be a part of the drawing. It’s easy to participate: 

simply go to the Flynn website and enter the name and email address of the person you would 

like to nominate. Before each show, a teacher will be randomly selected from the list of 

submissions and they will be notified via email to claim their two free tickets. This program applies 

to nearly every show at the Flynn between now and the end of May, 
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